
Postdoc position at TU/Eindhoven 
Operations Planning Accounting & Control group 
With Tom van Woensel and Albert Schrotenboer 

 

Tom van Woensel and Albert Schrotenboer are looking for a postdoctoral researcher 
(2-3 years) in a fascinating research project in which multiple logistics service providers 
are jointly setting up a distribution and consolidation network for freight transport.  

We are looking for candidates with a PhD in Operations Research, Computer Science, 
Transportation Science, Industrial Engineering etc. We also accept applications from 
candidates that are near completion of their PhD (the starting date is flexible, as is the 
duration).  

The preferred starting date is September 1, 2024, onwards. Affinity  with programming 
and the ability to learn (or experience with) integrating planning algorithms with IT 
systems (with support) is a must.  

If you are interested or have additional questions, please email Tom van Woensel 
(t.v.woensel@tue.nl) or Albert Schrotenboer (a.h.schrotenboer@tue.nl). 

 
Kind regards,  
 
Dr. Albert Schrotenboer 
 
Assistant Professor | Eindhoven University of Technology 
Research Director | European Supply Chain Forum 
Tel: +31654331361 
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